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23rd January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 9 Options Evening / Parents’ Evening – Thursday, 1st February 2024 
 
As your child now approaches the end of their studies in Key Stage 3 (Years 7, 8 and 9), it 
is time for them to consider the subjects they will study at Key Stage 4 (Years 10 and 11). 
To support pupils and families in their decision making, there will be a short presentation 
prior to Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 1st February 2023. Doors will open at 3.45 p.m. in 
preparation for a 4.00 p.m. presentation. Parents’ Evening will then commence at 4.15 
p.m. 
 
The options presentation will discuss the principles underpinning our curriculum design at 
Key Stage 4, the options selection process and key deadlines. There will be time across the 
evening to answer any questions you may have.  
 
For those not able to attend the presentation, it will be published on our school website. 
Subject Leaders have prepared presentations which provide detailed information about 
each of their courses at Key Stage 4, these will also be available on the school website for 
families to view at their leisure. 
 
The staff and I look forward to welcoming you on Thursday, 1st February. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Welsh 
 
Mrs D Welsh 
Year 9 Pupil Progress Coordinator 
 


